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141 Main Street, P.O. Box 447

Haydenville, Massachusetts 01039-0447

Ph: (413) 268-8400



Fax: (413) 268-8409
	Minutes for meeting on

December 5, 2017

	Members:
	present
	not present

	
	Walter (Kim) Boas
	x
	

	
	Mary Dudek
	x 
	

	
	    Gerald Mann 
	x
	

	
	Robert Stinson
	
	x

	
	Charles Dudek
	x
	

	
	
	
	

	
	Others present:
	
	

	
	Eileen Stewart, HCOG; Paul Vesal, REALTERM  Energy


Meeting called to order at 10:00 a.m.  
1. P. Vesal presented a summary of the assistance his company is able to provide the Town in its LED light conversion project. He explained that REALTERM will provide turnkey services for both the procurement and installation of the streetlights, that REALTERM has been vetted by the MAPC as an approved contractor; and that his company is currently working on a streetlight conversion project with the city of Pittsfield.  
2. E. Stewart explained that the HCOG Thermal Challenge program is restricted to residential solar hot water systems. She informed the committee that HCOG will assist with all information dissemination and outreach to the community. The committee expressed support for the program. 

3. K. Boas informed the members that he had contacted three firms as possible contractors to utilize the META grant funds. Only one (Meister) responded. Kim will press on and contact other candidate firms. 
4.  G. Mann moved to approve the minutes of the November 7, 2017, meeting.  C. Dudek second. Approved, so voted 3-0. 
5. C. Dudek moved to adjourn the meeting. G. Mann second. Approved, so voted 3-0. Meeting adjourned at 11:26 a.m. 
Charles J. Dudek
Secretary 
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